
June 30, 2015 

Financial Support for ICPP 2015 Student Presenters 

 

As originally announced, we plan to offer financial support to student presenters. This 

support will be available to students who present their paper as its first (or sole) author 

and receive no other financial support for their lodgings in Tokyo. If you meet these 

requirements and wish to apply for financial support, please send the following 

information to ICPP2015@ninjal.ac.jp by July 10, 2015. The email message should be 

titled ‘ICPP2015 subsidy’.  

 

 1. Applicant’s name: 

 2. Postal address: 

3. Email address: 

 4. Affiliation, year: (e.g. Tokyo University, 3rd year in PhD course in Linguistics) 

 5. Expected date of arrival in Tokyo 

 6. Expected date of departure from Tokyo 

 7. Supervisor’s name: 

 8. Supervisor’s email address: 

 

If the number of applicants exceeds our budget, we will make a selection on the 

basis of the scores of their abstracts. All applicants will be notified of the results of this 

selection by July 25. We need to know your supervisor’s name and email address in 

advance to confirm your student status. 
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